NOTICE OF MEETING TO CONSIDER
RATE INCREASE
VALLEY AT WINTER PARK WATER DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Section 32-1-1001(2)(a), C.R.S., to
the customers of the Valley at Winter Park Water District (“District”) and all other
interested persons that the Board of Directors of the District shall consider increasing the
District’s special fees for inspection and maintenance services provided by the District
and the rates for water service at an open public meeting to be held at 9:00 a.m. on
January 13, 2021, at the offices of Collins Cockrel & Cole located at 390 Union Blvd,
Suite 400, Lakewood, Colorado 80228, or through remote teleconference on the Zoom
platform as follows:

Join Zoom Meeting
https://zoom.us/j/943928622157pwd=bjJkTmFLal ZVOVdXYUI1RDJFSU1PUT09

Meeting ID: 943 9286 2215
Passcode: 078548

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that any interested party may appear at said
time and place for the purpose of providing input, comments or objections to the Board
regarding this matter. Information regarding the possible rate increase may be obtained
by contacting the President of the District, Mike Dobersen at (303) 210-8489 or
mjdobersen@gmail.com.

Dated this /2 day of November, 2020.

VALLEY AT WINTER PARK WATER
DISTRICT

By:

Secretary to the District



